Looking for Burma vets

Dear Editor:

Veterans who served in China, Burma,
or India in World War II are invited to a
reunion, August 24-31, 1997, in Milwau-
kee, Wisconsin. This annual reunion is
being organized by the China-Burma-In-
dia Veterans Association, which has over
9,000 members.

If you are a CBI veteran, please send
your name, address, and phone number
to Francis P, Stauble, 1318 New Scotland
Road, Slingerlands, N.Y. 12159, so we

can send information about the reunion.
Please also tell us the name of your unit
and location where you served over-
seas.

If you cannot attend the Milwaukee
reunion, we would still like to hear from
you 50 we can notify you of future CBI
programs, including those of local CBI VA
units in your area.

Thank you,
Francis P, Stauble
" Slingerlands, N.Y.



